
CORPORATE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL – 27 OCTOBER 2016

REVIEW OF TOURISM SERVICES

1. INTRODUCTION

1.1 Attached to this paper is a report to the Cabinet on 2 November 2016 which includes 
two appendices describing different elements of the Tourism review.

Panel members will be updated at the start of the meeting with the consultation 
responses received, the Staff side comments and the views of EMT.

2. RECOMMENDATION

2.1 That the attached report and appendices are scrutinised and the conclusions of the 
Panel are forwarded to the Cabinet for consideration on 2 November 2016.
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